



Your Ref:

A649667

Our Ref:

WS0919/2017 & WS0616/2017

Lex McCulloch

21 November 2017

Enquiries:

Hon Adele Farina MLC Chair Standing Committee on Public Administration Parliament House 4 Harvest Place WEST PERTH WA 6005

By email <a href="mailto:lcpac@parliament.wa.gov.au">lcpac@parliament.wa.gov.au</a>

Dear Ms Farina

## Standing Committee on Public Administration - Inquiry into WorkSafe

I refer to my letter dated 14 November 2017 in relation to the six questions following WorkSafe's earlier response to the questions on notice from the public hearing on 2 October 2017.

In this letter I have requested an additional week to answer question 2 to allow me to receive specific advice from the State Solicitor's Officer and confer with the Minister.

I am currently waiting for directions from the Minister. I would be grateful if the Standing Committee on Public Administration allows me additional time until 29 November 2017 to answer this question.

I reassure you that I will do everything to provide you with the requested information.

Should you have any questions, please to not hesitate to contact me

Yours sincerely

Lex McCulloch

A/Deputy Director General Safety

WorkSafe Commissioner